Feb-16-86 11:17am

From-US Representative Ton Udali

202-464-1079

T-147 P.001/001 F-134

TOM UDALL

Co-Vice Chair CONORESSIONAL IATIVE AMERICAN CAUCUS

R11 SAINT BROWADLE DRIVE BUTE 104 SAINTA F8, NM R7505 (508) 956-8930



## Congress of the United States House of Representatives

**Mashington, 20€** 20515-3103

January 30, 2006

Senator Mary Kay Papen New Mexico State Senate State Capitol, RM 300B Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Senator Papen:

I would like to commend you for your legislative efforts to bring New Mexico's wild horse population into the realm of lourism. Your introduction of SB 296 will potentially expand New Mexico's tourist economy, and at the same time help to ensure the continued sound management of wild horse herds in our state.

Wild horses are a part of New Mexico's great heritage and a beautiful component of our forest and mountain landscapes. It is fitting that our tourism industry turn some of its focus and funding towards wild horses. There is certainly great economic potential in welcoming tourists from New Mexico and elsewhere to discover the beauty of our wild horse herds.

Again, I commend you on your introduction of SB 296, and wish you success in your further legislative endeavors.

Very truly yours,

Tom Udall

Member of Congress

TU/jl